
  

Welcome Back 
 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH 

In English this half term, we will be continuing 
to focus on the structure of our sentences, 
using conjunctions and will begin to use the 
‘un’ prefix to words to show deeper 
understanding of vocabulary and how it can 
change the meaning of a word.  We will be 
starting spring 2 off with the book ‘The 
lighthouse keeper’s lunch.’ During this time 
the children will have the opportunity to 
come up with a sneaky plan to stop the 
seagulls from stealing the lighthouse keeper’s 
lunch.  
 

MATHS  

In maths this half term we will be moving on from 
place value within 20 to now exploring greater 
numbers to 50. We will be consolidating our 
learning of this in small steps; children will count 
forwards and backwards between 20 and 50. 
We will continue to identify and represent 
numbers using objects and pictorial 
representations including the number line. 
 
 

Science  DT 

This term in RE, we will be continuing to learn 
and become familiarised with the teachings of 
Christianity.  We will be looking specifically 
about the importance of Easter and the reasons 
behind why Christians celebrate during this time.  
  

 

In DT we will start of our topic of rescue boats. 
This will run alongside our history topic of Grace 
Darling. We will be investigating which materials 
may be appropriate to use and why. We will 
then explore different way we could connect 
different parts of the boat for our rescue boat to 
be sustainable and stable.  
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Welcome back everyone! I hope you have had a relaxing break and are ready for many more fun 
learning opportunities. Before the holiday the children enjoyed learning within all areas of the 
curriculum and have shown great progression within their attitude towards learning.  
If you have any questions at all, please let me know. Miss Roast 

 
  

 

 
During this term in science, we  
will be continuing with our topic  
of animals. We have previously  
discussed “if humans are classified as 
animals.” We will now begin to look at the 
different animal groups and why animals are 
classified in certain why.  

CLASS 

NOTICES 

• Please ensure your child is wearing the 
appropriate school uniform, this includes: 
royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan, grey or 
black school trousers or skirt, white shirt or 
polo shirt and black footwear. 

• PE kits must be brought in on Monday and 
left in school until Friday.  
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